
WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hadrian Road, Fenham 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN 
     Telephone 0191 2735466   

                                                                                                                                                                     
 
16th May 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                           
 
The children are focusing on their careers in school this week.  They will be working 
in class to come up with money making ideas.  Each class will be given a small 
amount of money to see if they can market an idea to make a profit.  We will have 
stalls in school on Friday for children to sell their ideas.  Children may bring a small 
amount of money to school to take part in the experiment. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
Ms West       
Deputy Head Teacher                                                                                          
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


